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Dear Pastors, 

 

 Many of you may have heard of Exodus 90, a ninety-day spiritual exercise for men based on three 

pillars: prayer, asceticism, and fraternity.  To date, more than 30,000 men from every state in the U.S. and 

more than 65 countries worldwide have participated.  Exodus 90 is based here in Fort Wayne.  As a 

member of its Board of Directors and having seen the spiritual fruits of Exodus 90 here, I wanted to let 

you know that I not only approve this apostolate, but also recommend it for its tremendous impact on 

men’s spiritual lives and relationships, a true benefit to the Church.  Significantly, 40% of participants are 

young adults.  

 

 Our Sunday Visitor funded a Tracking Study to analyze the impact of Exodus 90 on the men who 

participated.  The findings are quite impressive.  In practically all areas measured, there was significant 

improvement.  For example, men reported significant quantitative and qualitative growth in daily prayer, 

particularly in silent prayer.  Many began the program struggling with wasting time and screen time.  This 

struggle decreased significantly through Exodus 90.  Married men reported improved relationships with 

their wives and children.  Those who had struggled with addictions like pornography reported progress in 

overcoming addictions and experiencing greater freedom in their lives. 

 

 Exodus 90 is having a positive impact here in our diocese, also in the lives of priests and 

seminarians who participate.  I am struck most by the participants’ report that they now experience more 

freedom in their lives.  Through Exodus 90’s discipline of prayer, asceticism, and fraternity, men have 

grown in freedom and self-mastery.  They report a more intentional Christian life, thus experiencing more 

peace and joy in their lives.  They have become more active in the practice of the faith, in parish 

involvement, and in stewardship.  In a word, they have become closer to God and to the Church.   

 

 Exodus 90 now has resources for implementation at the parish level.  You can access these 

resources at the following link: exodus90.com/FWSB.  I encourage you to invite the men in your parishes 

to do Exodus 90 starting January 4, 2021 to journey through Lent and end on Easter Sunday.  Thanks to 

the generosity of OSV, Exodus 90 will also be available in Spanish. 

 

 I hope this information is helpful to you.  May God bless you and your priestly ministry with His 

abundant grace during this Advent season! 

 

       Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 
       Most Reverend Kevin C. Rhoades 

       Bishop of Fort Wayne-South Bend       

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fexodus90.com%2FFWSB&data=04%7C01%7CDLewandowski%40diocesefwsb.org%7C30d4a2594d154d6ea8f208d8957e6391%7Ccbba38fcc33240b68151424de47e5942%7C1%7C0%7C637423717351847663%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=u4NOEj03OBAjsZFjD8VDspMR7VyLOFTQwn33wfy651s%3D&reserved=0

